Lt. M. J. Peters, USNR OIC, Enlisted Men's Program, U. S. Naval Air Station, Olathe, Kansas.

Dear Marty:

I acknowledge receipt of your letter and would like to play one of the games before Christmas. Could you come over here some time before the holidays?

We will play you over there after the holidays, but I want to get in shape for the conference season, and an not concerned too much about how the schedule goes, whether we lose or win, but I would like to get set for the Big Six.

If this is agreeable to you let me know at your earliest convenience and we will get together on the two playing dates.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FGA:AH